
into high school 2023
Tr a n s i t i o n

PHHS are having 2 transition days to welcome 
new students and families

Thursday 8 December, 2022 @ 8.50am-3pm
Friday 9 December, 2022 @ 8.50am-3pm

Students will experience real classroom time, meet their teachers, and hang out with student leaders.
Recess and lunch will be provided on both days.
Great activities such as the PHHS Colour Blast fun run, so get ready and bring your sense of adventure!

We can’t wait to meet our new students and families.
For more information please email dl.0574.info@schools.sa.edu.au
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